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NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM

Pursuant to A.R.S. 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the
Prescott Unified School District No. 1 and to the general public that members of the
Prescott Unified School District No. 1 Governing Board may attend 2 community
Superintendent forums to be held at Hendrix Auditorium, Prescott Mile Milgh Middle
School, 300 South Granite Street, Prescott, AZ. The forums are scheduled to begin at
4:00 pm (Staff forum) and 5:15 pm (Community forum) on Wednesday, April 26, 2023.

These are not meetings of the Board and no Board discussion or consideration
will occur.

Dated this 21st day of April, 2023

GOVERNING BOARD
PRESCOTT UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT
By: Sarah A. Torres

Sarah A. Torres
Assistant to the Governing Board


